
From: Anne Galloway [mailto:agalloway@vtdigger.org]  
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 1:32 PM 
To: Coriell, Scott <Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov>; London, Sarah <Sarah.London@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Request for inspection of remaining Alex MacLean emails 

 

Dear Scott Coriell: 

Thank you for sending a representative sample of the emails from a three month period. 

I am following up on a request made by Erin Mansfield on April 25. 

“I am seeking copies of emails from top aides that the Shumlin administration sought to delete on April 1 and April 8. The 

Shumlin administration has described the emails in question as "transitory" communication from 2013 and earlier. They 

were scheduled to be deleted as opposed to archived.  

I am seeking the same emails that the Vermont Press Bureau, the Burlington Free Press, and Seven Days have already 

requested. They should include emails from the accounts of Bill Lofy, Bianca Slota, Ariel Weingroff, and Elizabeth 

Bankowski.” 

Pursuant to the Vermont Public Records Act, I am withdrawing our original request.  

I am now requesting an opportunity to inspect all of the remaining emails, not included in the litigation hold, to and from 

Alex MacLean, both from her personal and government accounts, from January 2011 through the last day of October 

2012. I am also requesting to inspect all attachments to those emails. In addition, I request inspection of all of texts to and 

from Alex for the same time period.  

I anticipate that there be no cost associated with this request. Judge Geoffrey Crawford ruled in Washington Superior 

Court in January 2011 that “the burden of inspection is part of the cost of government to be borne by the polity at large 

and not imposed upon individuals or organizations seeking information.” Here is a link to the 

decision: http://vtdigger.wpengine.com/wp-content/uploads/2011/01/PRRcrawford.pdf 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

Anne Galloway 

Editor, VTDigger 

 

--  

Anne Galloway 

Editor, VTDigger.org 

Executive Director, Vermont Journalism Trust 

97 State St., Montpelier, VT 05602 

cell 802-595-9159 

@GallowayVTD 
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http://vtdigger.org 

 
If you like our reporting, support our work with a donation. 
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